
Planning Committee – Tuesday 26th November  
 
This report has been checked on behalf of Legal Services by Penelope James 
 
Item 5.1 
 
Planning Application P/2024/00632 
 
No update 
 
 
Item 6.2  
 
Planning Application P/2023/01290 
 
A neighbour response was received on the 19th November 2024 in support of the application.  
This particular neighbour had not previously submitted comments. 
 
The additional comment does not raise any matters which have not already been considered 
in the Officer Assessment. 
 
Recommendation -  that outline planning permission be granted subject to conditions 
and informatives as set out in the main report.   
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